
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter   

14th October 2022

 Dear all 

It has been wonderful to hear the buzz around the school as children come to the end of 

their enquiries and can share the knowledge and skills that they have gained. I am looking 

forward to the first performance of the year from Year 2 next week. Make sure that you ask 

the children what they have been learning at school and encourage them to celebrate new 

skills and knowledge.  

It is important to me that the school community feels that their voices are heard. I will be 

hosting a parent voice meeting in the community room next Thursday at 2.30. This is an 

opportunity for parents to get together and talk about aspects of the school community. The 

main focus of the meeting will be around a new ‘Code of Conduct’ that we have created for 

our parent community. The purpose of the document is to highlight the behaviours that we 

would like to see in and around our school. I would really welcome everyone’s input.  

We have our first full Governors meeting next week where we will discuss the priorities for 

the school. Afterwards, I will make sure that you are all aware of the things that we will be 

working on this year. As a new Head, I have been listening and learning and it takes time to 

identify what works and where we can make improvements. Hannah More has so many 

strengths, enthusiastic and determined children being one of them. The staff are a huge asset 

and all work incredibly hard to give the children the best school experience they can.  

A reminder that school will be closed to children and families on Friday 4th November for an 

INSET day.  

Have a restful weekend.  

Mr Hawkins  







Oasis Academy Temple Quarter is a new secondary school due to open in September 2023 in 
temporary accommodation. If you are interested in a place at this school, you will need to 
apply separately to Bristol School Admissions (details on the next page) - you can apply for 

places with school admissions Oasis Academy.  

A HUGE well done to Lesley for her award, 

nominted by Asho. Lesley has worked at 

Hannah More for an incredible 36 years 

and has made a huge difference to 

children, community and families. A very 

big thank you from all of us, we are lucky 

to have you! 

Here is the #ThankYou from Asho: 

Lesley Isles, when it comes to looking after 

our children she went for extra miles for 

getting things that kids need to play during 

lunchtime and the kids love and adore her. 

I have been working with her for six years  

Year 5 and Year 2 really enjoyed their first 

dance sessions with Movema! They will be 

doing five more sessions, learning African 

and Caribbean dance styles with an expert 

teacher. Thank you for coming along—Year 

5 pictured learning soca dance moves 

today! 







This Black History Month take part in a FREE family-friendly day (10am - 8pm) of 

activities that will explore the world of Afrofuturism. Event is free. Booking advised - 

Follow this link to reserve a place - https://my.trinitybristol.org.uk/afrometropolis-2/ 

Please see more information on our Facebook event - https://www.facebook.com/

events/2176371985857651 

In today’s screen focused world powered by videos, why 

should your child pick up a book and read?  

Professor Teresa Cremin of The Open University shares 

her expert knowledge on the benefits of reading in 

childhood, tips for engaging a reluctant reader and how 

you can nurture a child’s love for reading. This event is 

suitable for both parents and teachers or anyone 

interested in supporting young readers. 

Register for FREE: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/

reading-a-childs-superpower-tickets-427201600487 

The team will be at the Tesco’s in the 
Eastgate Centre to talk to people face-to-
face from 11am-3pm on 17 October 2022 .   

Join us at a free event to find out more about 
Bristol’s Clean Air Zone and get personalised 
advice to help you prepare for the zone. 
 
Find out where else we will be here: EVENTS - Clean Air 
for Bristol.  

 

https://my.trinitybristol.org.uk/afrometropolis-2/
https://www.facebook.com/events/2176371985857651
https://www.facebook.com/events/2176371985857651
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/reading-a-childs-superpower-tickets-427201600487
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/reading-a-childs-superpower-tickets-427201600487
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cleanairforbristol.org%2Fcaz%2Fsupport%2Fevents%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C719ac80e99ba42d623cf08da8fee5aff%7C6378a7a50f214482aee0897eb7de331f%7C0%7C0%7C637980551126289411%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cleanairforbristol.org%2Fcaz%2Fsupport%2Fevents%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C719ac80e99ba42d623cf08da8fee5aff%7C6378a7a50f214482aee0897eb7de331f%7C0%7C0%7C637980551126289411%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d



